
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lin, Tony [mailto:tony.lin@pillsburylaw.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 02, 2011 1:58 PM 
To: Behnam Ghaffari 
Subject: Withdrawal of 0236-EX-ST-2011 
 
Mr. Ghaffari: 
 
As we discussed, OET granted File No. 0236-EX-ST-2011 (Call Sign WE9XVN) 
in part, and part of the application remains pending.  LightSquared, 
hereby, withdraws that portion of the application that remains pending. 
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Tony 
 
Tony Lin | Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP 
-------------------------------- 
Tel:  202.663.8452 | Fax:  202.663.8007 | Cell:  703.282.5805 
2300 N Street, NW | Washington, DC 20037-1122 
 
 
Email:  tony.lin@pillsburylaw.com 
Bio: www.pillsburylaw.com/tony.lin 
www.pillsburylaw.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------- In compliance 
with IRS and other applicable tax practice standards, any advice in this 
message (including attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and 
it cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding tax penalties or for the 
purpose of promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any tax-
related matters.   
 Additionally, the contents of this message, together with any attachments, 
are intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which they are 
addressed and may contain information that is legally privileged, 
confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or 
copying of this message, or any attachment, is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this message in error, please notify the original sender or 
the Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman Help Desk at Tel: 800-477-0770 x4860 
immediately by telephone or by return E-mail and delete this message, along 
with any attachments, from your computer. Thank you.   
=========================================================== 




